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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

It gives me immense pleasure to inform you that B. T. Kumaon Institute of 

Technology, Dwarahat is going to organize a TEQIP-III sponsored workshop on 

‘’NBA and AICTE Mandate”. The workshop is scheduled on 21-23 December 

2017 at B. T. Kumaon Institute of Technology, Dwarahat. 
 

I would appreciate if you could nominate and send faculty members as well as 

students from your esteemed organization to attend the workshop. 
 

The hostel accommodation will be provided on first come first serve basis in 

Guest House situated in the premise of the institute. 
 

I am sure that this Workshop will prove to be a valuable learning opportunity for 
all the participants. 

 
 
 

With Warm Regards 
 
 
 

(Dr. Sachin Gaur)  
Coordinator,  
Email- ersgaur1234@gmail.com 

 


